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2009 was a very successful year for the Cataloguing and Indexing 
Group. Income was £10,814.15 due largely to the profits made 
from the Group Conference held in 2008. With an expenditure of 
£4370.56 this provided the group with net profit of £6443.59 and a 
balance of £19309.24. 
 
This has enabled the group to offer its conference for 2010 at 
prices lower than 2008 and sponsor a full residential and a day 
place. We have also been able to send mailings to our members 
advertising the group's activities and conference. 
 
In 2009 CIG donated £100 respectively to Book Aid International 
and the CILIP Benevolent Fund. 
 
 
Wendy Taylor 
Treasurer 
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